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      Allen Hall echoed with the sound of conversation, roll calls and dance counts as this
year’s SROWlympic team shuffled in and out of classrooms, prepping for our trip to
East Carolina State University. It felt like we had just taken our spot on the starting line
for the 4 x 100 meter relay race, and with the thunderous “bang” of the starter pistol
we were off and running.
      The hours were long, but the opportunity to grow closer as a committee and work
together was such an incredible experience. Whether we were planning presentations
or listening as Elise “whipped” us into shape with her dance routine (pun intended) our
enthusiasm never waivered. Each activity helped us learn more about one another and
helped to dispel any fears we may have had going into SROW.  I left feeling so excited
and on fire about everything that we were doing, like I was harboring my own personal
Olympic torch. I am so excited to see all that LSU will accomplish this year. 
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"An experience I greatly
appreciated, there is

nothing like growing a
deeper bond with people
you hold so many great
memories with! Drake

and Waite are doing an
awesome job."
-Khaila Sloan
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seventy days
ONLY

UNTIL SPIN

 Interested in working as a College Leader for SPIN?
Applications are now available on Moodle. This is

only opened to seasoned AMBs. Please read over the
expectations carefully and let the Orientation Diva's
know if you have ANY questions! Due: On Moodle,

February 1st and 11:55 PM

January 24th
January 31st
February 7th
February 14th
February 24th

January 25th
January 26th
January 28th

FOAP Info Meetings SROW MEETINGS WED. FEBRUARY 3

 Next General Meeting

STAY CONNECTED
@LSUAmbassadors

This past semester was definitely one we will never forget! We spent four
months studying at the University of Strathclyde in Glasgow, Scotland
braving the British weather, cobblestone roads and language barriers

(Yes, there are still language barriers even when the national language is
English). I don’t think either one of us realized how much we would gain
from such an incredible experience, but we left with a lot more than just
knowledge of British history. We made lifelong friendships with people

from all over the world, and we had the opportunity to travel throughout
the United Kingdom and a few places in Europe. Living in the middle of
Glasgow was definitely different than both of our hometowns, but we

were able to adjust to the city living quite easily and made Glasgow our
home away from home. We had such an incredible time all semester long,
but it’s impossible for us to sum it all up in this one paragraph. *Shameless
plug* Check out our blog if you want to know more about our crazy (and

not so crazy) adventures abroad. We are both beyond thankful to LSU for
offering such an incredible opportunity, and we want everyone to GEAUX

ABROAD!
Cheers,

Sydney and Hannah

GIRLS GONE GLASGEAUX! 


